
 

 

 

 
February 12

th
, 2010 

 
Dave Danner 
Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and  
  Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
RE: Rabanco Ltd./Eastside Disposal Customer Notifications 
 
Dear Mr. Danner, 
 
Enclosed please find the proposed customer notifications for Tariff No.11 of Rabanco Ltd, 
(dba Allied Waste Services of Bellevue, Eastside Disposal, Container Hauling, Rabanco 
Companies, Issaquah Division, Rabanco Connections) and we will be mailing customer 
notices to all affected customers on or before March 1

st
, 2010.   

 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Alex Brenner 
Sr. Market Analyst 
abrenner@republicservices.com 
p. 425-646-2426 
f.  425-646-2440 
 

 


